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Field technicians needed for 
sharp-tailed grouse research

To apply, submit a cover letter, resume, and contact 
information for 3 references in a single PDF to 
Laura Dykstra (laura.dykstra@montana.edu).
Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis.

The Wildlife Habitat Ecology Lab at Montana State University is hiring three 
technicians to assist with a study on the movements and demographics of 
sharp-tailed grouse reintroduced to two sites near Missoula, MT. This project is 
a collaboration with the Montana Department of Fish, Wildlife and Parks. 

May – July 2025

Missoula, MT

Fieldwork will include radio-telemetry of grouse, locating and monitoring nests, 
tracking and monitoring broods, and collecting vegetation measurements.

Technician positions will run late April to early August. 
Salary is $750 per week, with housing provided near 
Missoula, MT. 
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